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Next Meeting:  Sunday, September 10, 2017 at the Church.

The Meeting Subject will be “Getting Our Orchids Ready  for the Show”
Remember that this meeting is the second Sunday in September because of Labor Day.

At the meeting, experienced members will describe how to prepare our orchids to put on their best appearance to make our exhibit outstanding, and to win ribbons and prizes. All of you can
share your suggestions on how you get your plants ready for cleaning, labeling, transporting.
There will also be some descriptions of web sites where the correct orchid names can be looked up.

Our Show and Sale at Beaver Lake will follow the meeting by just a few weeks, so this meeting will be the time to sign up to help set up the room and help the vendors bring in their equipment,
be clerks, man the club booth, monitor the display, contribute food, and help in one of the dozens of ways that are needed to make the Show a success. Jan has produced a great poster
advertising the Show. Be ready to post it anywhere possible in your neighborhood, and end it to everyone on your mailing list who might be interested in coming to the show.

There will be a raffle table and a show table, since as we know, “All plants bloom just before the show.”

President’s Message

Summer's almost over --boo hoo- but I love this cooler weather!

So, our September meeting will be on the 10th.  As usual it is one week later due to Labor Day.  Usual time though, at 2:00pm.  We'll be discussing all the show preparations, getting your plants ready,
registration (that's my baby) of plants, coordinating web sites and so much more.  The Raffle Table will be available and I'd like to make it humongous! We all have plants coming in from outside or
things that were divided in the spring.  Just make sure that if it's an outdoor plant that you've watered thoroughly with something to get rid of any critters tagging along.  It's been a while since we've met
so come out to socialize. Much news is to be had. Our President has left the club so I am stepping up into the office again. Let's get back into our favorite past-time! Orchids!

Sue Finger (the original Orchid Junkie!)
Editor’s note: Many thanks to Sue, who has once again stepped into the breach to fill a vacancy in the club roster.

10% Discount from Kelly’s Korner

10% Discount for Kelley's Korner Orchid Supplies pre-orders at the CNYOS show
 
Kelley’s Korner Orchid Supplies is offering a 10% discount for all prepaid pre-orders to be delivered to you at Beaver Lake Nature Center.  Shop online at www.kkorchid.com
Code CNYOS2017 during the checkout process and 10% will be subtracted from your total purchase. 
 
Pre-orders are always encouraged to be sure we have the items you are looking for. Best of all you can now save on your purchase and we'll have it packaged and ready for you to pick up at
your convenience during show hours. This coupon is only valid for supplies to be delivered at Beaver Lake Nature Center during the CNYOS show. (Pre-orders must be received
before September 28 to allow time to package your supplies before we leave for NY).

Refreshment Volunteers

 I have no record of who signed up for September’s meeting or for subsequent months. If you can bring refreshments, please contact Sue.

Events Calendar

September 10 – CNYOS Meeting “ Getting Orchids ready for the Show”




